
September 13, 2024 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336- 
7166 TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 

RE: UG-210838, Cascade Natural Gas’s 2024 Residential Impact & Program Process Studies 

Director Killip, 

In compliance with the conditions found in Attachment A of Order No. 1 issued in Docket No. 
UG-210838, Cascade Natural Gas submits its third-party evaluation, measurement, and verification 
report of its conservation program. 

The Company’s Conservation Advisory Group has reviewed the attached study. 

This filing consists of the following files: 

• UG-210838-CNGC-2024-Res-Process-Evaluation-Study-09-13-2024.pdf
• UG-210838-CNGC-2024-Res-Impact-Study-09-13-2024.pdf

Please direct questions regarding this filing to Caleb Reimer at Caleb.Reimer@cngc.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Lori Blattner 

Lori Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
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